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19 May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 11 Final Information 
 
Year 11 have made an excellent start to their GCSE examinations and we have been really 
impressed with their attitude and dedication.  
 
On Wed 25 March, students start study leave, where they are required to attend school for 
their examinations and booster revision sessions. After the English paper that morning, we 
will be giving Year 11 a send-off, with their Leavers Assembly and refreshments.  
 
Schedule: Wed 25 May  

• 9am start: English Literature exam  

• From 10.45 am- meet in the Sports Hall for refreshments and shirt signing  

• 11.30-12.30 Leavers Assembly  

• 12.45- Depart (Buses leave Sonning Common at 1.15)  
 
After this date, students are required in school for their examinations and to attend booster 
revision sessions. A room will be made available for independent revision should students 
wish to stay at school to use school buses, or between morning and afternoon exams. All 
students should allow plenty of time to arrive at school on time for their examinations, at least 
15 minutes before the start time, to register and be seated, so examinations are not delayed.  
 
As you will be aware, the Leavers Prom is being held on Wednesday 29 June, 7pm to 11pm 
at Badgemore Park Golf Club, Henley. Please could any outstanding balances for the £30.00 
ticket cost be made by 31 May.  
 
Leavers' hoodies are on order and should be with us early June to distribute to students. 
Students are still required to wear school uniform to their examinations. If after the 
examinations have finished (29 June) you would like to donate their school uniform, CESA run 
a second-hand uniform sale, so donated uniform can be dropped at the school.  
 
Could we ask that locker keys are returned to Pupil Services by 25 May, and all outstanding 
balances on canteen accounts are paid.  
 
We will be in contact later in the term regarding accessing exam results.  
 
Thank you for your support of Year 11 over the years. It’s hard to believe their time at MECE 
is nearly over.  
 
Kind regards 
  
  
 
 
Mrs C Ashley 
Head of Year 11 
 


